
SABBATICAL COMMITTEE 
 

The purpose of the Sabbatical Committee, working together with the minister, 
will be  
 
(a) to oversee the preparations for the minister’s sabbatical before the sabbatical 
begins.  This would include communicating with the congregation about the 
sabbatical plans including newsletter articles, a brochure, and perhaps an open 
forum.  The final sabbatical plans – both for the minister’s sabbatical itself and 
for the replacement plans in his absence -- must be approved by the Board of 
Trustees.   
 
(b)  to monitor and support the staff, church Board and others to see that the 
sabbatical replacement plans are proceeding and are adequate while the 
minister is away;  
 
(c) to help welcome back the minister after the sabbatical and to assist with the 
minister’s re-entry and re-engagement with the life of the congregation.   
 
 
The committee will number between 5 - 8 people to be chosen by the minister.   
 


